
Dear Patient,

I am writing to let you know that the NHS has been giving particular thought to patients with conditions like yours during the coronavirus pandemic and the extra steps that we can take to keep you well. The Chief Medical Officer has asked specialist doctors like me to identify patients who are at particular risk from COVID-19 and get in touch with them.
That risk, which affects quite a large number of patients with a range of conditions, comes from the fact that your immune system – your defence against illness – may not be as strong as it would be for people without your condition. 
I know this will be an additional worry, when you may already be concerned and possibly confused by everything that is happening and all the advice that is being given. This has included much about social distancing and, I am afraid, the advice to you is to reduce even more your contact with other people, to lessen your risk of being infected. You are now asked to consider undertaking additional protective measures – including staying at home at all times and avoiding any face-to-face contact for a period of at least 12 weeks.
The enclosed letter to your GP explains more about why you are in this category and the additional support you are being offered. We will be working closely with your general practitioner to ensure you get the medicines and care you need at this difficult time. Current information is available here: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus-extremely-vulnerable 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you need any further information, please check your hospital website or the British Association of Dermatologists’ Patient Hub for more information: https://www.skinhealthinfo.org.uk/ 
If you are feeling well please follow advice and do not contact the hospital unnecessarily. Follow your normal contact procedures in the event of being concerned about your health condition.
I understand that social isolation, reduction in physical activity, unpredictability and changes in routine can all contribute to increasing stress. 
Every Mind Matters provides simple tips and advice on taking care of your mental health and Mind has produced some information to help you cope if you’re feeling anxious or worried about coronavirus.
If you are receiving services for your mental health, have a learning disability or autism, and are worried about the impact of isolation please contact your keyworker/care coordinator or provider to review your care plan. 

Yours with best wishes


